
 

 

      09th January 2019 

 

Update on Asset Realization 

The Board of Yatra Capital Limited (“the Company”) announces a further update on the progress of its 

asset realization programme.  Since the release of the unaudited interim financial statements of the 

Company for the period ended 30th September 2018, which were published on 29th December 2018, the 

Company has received EUR 4.09 Million in cash from Kolte Patil Real Estate Private Limited under a capital 

reduction scheme, which finalizes the exit from this investment. 

 

Enquiries to:  

ABN AMRO Bank NV    Richard Van Etten  +31 20 628 0707  
(Subscription Agent)  
 

IL & FS Investment Advisors LLC Vijay Ganesh   +230 5499 3580 

 


